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SUGGESTED OBITUARY ADDENDUM FOR NEWSPAPERS 

 

 

 

Good Shepherd Catholic Community in Colleyville is in the process of raising 

funds to meet the ever expanding growth challenges of our Church. Please 

help us reach our immediate goals for the sake of future generations! 

 

 

As a way of helping us may we suggest that you consider adding the following 

to obituary notices in newspapers and to request persons wishing to make a 

donation in memory of your loved ones to do so as follows: 

 

 

“The family requests that memorials be made to Good Shepherd Catholic 

Community Advancement Projects, 1000 Tinker Road in Colleyville, Texas 

76034-6104.” 

 

 

An Acknowledgment of your memorial, in the name of the deceased, will be 

sent to the family from the Good Shepherd Catholic Community in 

Colleyville. 

 

 

 

       Thank you for your consideration, 

 

       Father Richard Eldredge, T.O.R. 

       Pastor 

       Good Shepherd Catholic Community 
 


